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Hi Elena and Jessica, 
 
Happy New Year to you both! I wanted to share the fee methodology they use for the Canadian 
stewardship programs. Unfortunately, the contact I had at Resource Recovery Alliance has moved 
on, but the director of the new company Circular Materials, got back to me and shared this page on 
the cost methodology, which I'm hoping will be useful for you: 
 
https://www.circularmaterials.ca/mcd/ 
 
Let me know if there is anything else that you may need related to calculating producer fees. 
 
Cheers, 
 
 
Erin Victor (she/her/hers) 
Doctoral Student, Anthropology & Environmental Policy 
The University of Maine (located on Penobscot Nation land) 
5773 South Stevens Hall, Rm 234C 
Orono, ME 04469 


